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"Dedicated to the Restoration and Preservation of the Statue of Liberty and Ellis Island"

Dear Friend:

Thank you for being so generous in giving your personal
support to our efforts to save the Statue of Liberty and Ellis
Island. And on behalf of the individual members of the Statue of
Liberty--Ellis Island Commission, I am very proud to present you
with your Certificate of Charter Membership.

I hope you will display your Certificate in a prominent
place. I think your friends and associates should see the
important contribution you have made to restore this nation's
single most treasured symbol of our individual freedom.

Also, I have made arrangements to have your name officially
entered into the Register of Contributors in the Statue's
archives during the centennial festivities to be held in New York
City on the Fourth of July, 1986.

During this national celebration many people from our
country and around the world will visit the Statue. I and the
Commission members believe it is important for them to know that
you and other generous Americans have contributed personally to
preserve this monument.

As your generosity proves, you understand the magnitude of
the task we've undertaken to restore the Statue from top to
bottom, inside and out, in order to preserve its future as our
national symbol.

The only way we can possibly raise the $45 million needed to
restore the Statue in time for the July 4, 1986, celebration is
if I can ask you, as a Charter Member, to help in another special
way.

If you know of a friend or associate who would like to
become a Charter Member and give his or her financial support to
this national campaign, please give your friend the special
envelope that I have enclosed for you.

Again, thank you for becoming a Charter Member and sending
such a generous contribution.

Sincerely,

Lee A. facocca
Chairman
Statue of Liberty--Ellis Island

LAI:jk Centennial Commission


